
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

Welcome back to school and Happy New Year to everyone! We are 

eager to get back to a fun-filled term of learning, with lots of new 

and exciting developments.  We look forward to working within 

different academic groups for maths this term, which is in addition to 

the groups we trialed last term with pupils in PSHE. All pupils 

continue to embrace these changes enthusiastically and maturely.  

 

 

Key Class information 

P.E. - Thursday afternoon. Please ensure pupils 

bring in a change of clothes and suitable shoes.  

We encourage all pupils to drink during the day. If 

you wish for your child to have juice, please feel 

free to send some in. 

Please send in a suitable snack for pupils to eat 

mid-morning.  

 

 

Curriculum 

This term we will be looking at healthy romantic 

relationships in PSHE, diving into the differences 

between what acceptable behaviour looks like 

within these relationships and the differences 

from friendships.  

Literacy will look at direct and indirect speech, 

as well as how a super sentence should look and 

sound. We will additionally be working on 

adding to our list of suffixes and prefixes in 

order to support our spelling knowledge.  

In maths, we will continue following White Rose 

Maths, using the resources and lesson plans to 

support pupils within their designated groups.  

We will also begin looking at our first foreign 

language topic this term, starting with Polish. 

The knowledge we gain from these weekly 

lessons will be used to have conversations with 

the many people in school who can speak Polish, 

both pupils and staff.  
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Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning (please 
book your place via the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid vaccination for 

eligible pupils 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
 

Protea Class Staff 
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